
From: Maura.Donahue@state.ma.us

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Sent: 4/4/2011 11:19:59 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time

Subj: Children’s Advocacy Center 3/31 Event

Dianna,

Just wanted to let you know that our event last Thursday at the Children’s

Advocacy Center was such a great success – and we had a wonderful experience

with Boston’s Best! 

Thank you again for all of your help and your generosity, it really made a difference.

Wishing you all the best,

Maura


